Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday March 8, 2023

The following are the minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club general membership meeting held at
The Legends Golf Course on Wednesday 8 March 2023.

The President Jim Dent called the meeting to order at 7:50 AM. The following board members were in
attendance: Ron Frederick; John Kupka; Bob Dubay; Knute Jackson; Lee Wortman and Dick Mathey. A
total of 44 members were in attendance.

The Minutes of the general membership meeting held on 26 October 2022 were approved.
(Ziobro/Dubay)

The Financial Report: Ron Frederick reported that our checking account currently has a balance of
$10,790.48. There is currently $240.00 in the Hole In One Fund. A detailed financial report was
submitted at our executive board meeting on March 8 2023. This report is available on the THMGC
website. John Kupka made a motion to approve the financial report and it was seconded by Dick
Mathey. The motion was unanimously approved.

Tournament Chairman: Bob Dubay announced that our next monthly tournament will be the Devil Ball
to be held on Wednesday March 15. Prior to golf we will have a drawing for a $50.00 gift certificate at
Valley Golf. Bob announced that we will move our Wednesday start time to 8:00 AM on April 5.

Handicap Chairman: John Kupka reminded members of the importance of posting the day of play.

Rules Chairman: Lee Wortman announced that we will continue to play lift, clean and place on fairways
only until further notice.

Website Chairman: Knute Jackson reported that the 2023 updates to the website have been
completed. He encouraged members to visit the site and check out “The Rules of Golf” videos. They are
very informative.

There being no further business, the President adjourned the meeting at 8:10 AM.
Dick Mathey

Secretary



